
Resilience                                             Respect                                          Kindness                          Honesty 
 

 

Weekly update 

Dedridge Primary School / Glenvue Nursery 

Key dates for week beginning 13th January 
 
 

Monday 13th – Values / #choose respect 
campaign launched in schools 
 
Tuesday 14th – Primary 7 Trip to Amazon 
Distribution Centre 
Tuesday 14th – 3.15pm - Parent council meeting 
(all welcome). 
 
Thursday 16th – Darran Philips (school chaplaincy 
team) in all classes to lead discussion on respect 
 
Friday 17th – Check blog / twitter for class 
updates 
Family Friday event - #chooserespect campaign 

When: 11:45 – 12:20  

Where: Assembly Hall 

All Parents invited 

 

2.00 p.m. Basketball Tournament Deans CHS 

 

Weekly news update Welcome back to a very busy term! I hope that 
you had a lovely festive break and that you are 
all coping with the dark / cold/wet mornings! 
Roll on the Spring! 
 
There will be a letter issued today regarding 
dates for this term.  We do, however, urge you 
to regularly check the school website as we do 
have all dates on there and this will also inform 
you of any changes to events. Or, any new ones 
added. It is a busy school and events can change 
last minute. 
 
https://dedridgeprimary.westlothian.org.uk/ 
 
In the event of school closing due to ‘snow’ days 
you will be informed of this via groupcall. This 
information will be given as soon as possible. 
Information is then shared with you as we know 

https://dedridgeprimary.westlothian.org.uk/
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it and we try and get information out as quickly 
as possible. This is always via groupcall initially 
although we would try and keep the website 
updated also. Should you need activities for your 
child information from each class is provided and 
‘snow day’ activities are given. These are 
provided by the class teacher. However, feel free 
just to allow your child to play and enjoy the 
snow!! Hopefully this will not happen and it is 
certainly a last resort for schools to be closed. It 
remains your choice whether you consider it to 
be safe for your child to be in school on days 
where the school is open but it may be very icy 
etc. Unfortunately, we do not have any 
responsibility for the paths around the school. 
 
The children have all returned to nursery / 
school with smiles on their faces and have 
settled into the new term well. We look forward 
to sharing all of their successes with you over the 
next term. Please  advertise this weekly update 
to parents that perhaps are not receiving it and 
ask them to contact the school as it may be the 
case that we do not have a recent E mail address 
for them. 
 
 

 

Congratulations to . . . . .  
 
 
 

 
Taking our learning over the rainbow 

Rainbow visits (literacy and numeracy awards) 
 

Callum (P3) for excellent story writing 
Annabelle (P3) for excellent story writing 
Golden table: 
 

 
Wider achievement 

C4 
Daniel (P5) for completing awesome work! 

P7 
Well done to Catarina and Rogerio who both 
scored highly in their Portuguese exams. 
Rainbow visits for Mackenzie and Lucas for 
excellence during first aid training.  
Congratulations to Rogerio, Lucas, Ross, Jay, 
Branden & Kevins for a successful campaign 
and winning the P7 election with their 
'Tomorrow' party. 
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Dates for week beginning 20th January 2020 

‘Quiet’ week in school / nursery!  

Tuesday 21st January – P1 and P7 Dental Inspections 

Wednesday 22nd January – P1 Health Reviews 

 

However, please continue to check the website as dates are updated regularly! 
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